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Regarding: Senate

Message:
Respectfully, the proposed redistricting map which splits Burnet County is not unacceptable.  If
the area on the South side of the Colorado River (Highland Lakes) is carved away from our county
it will certainly damage a vital part of our community of interest.  Our emergency services
district, service clubs, churches, businesses and other organizations on both sides of the river
actively work together for the benefit of the whole county.  Our Texas Tech Campus is in the
area that would be removed.  Logically constituents straddling the river have obvious common
interests.  To me, it makes no sense to chop up a county in the manner proposed.  Doing so would
seriously disrupt our community and our common goals. 

Together we are a community of interest.  Please reconsider this proposed map.

Susan Doyle
For myself, my family and as the Burnet County Republican Precinct 12 Chair




